
COMMENTS FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL (PERFORMANCE AND 
CUSTOMERS) – 1st February 2017 

 
DISCRETIONARY RATE RELIEF POLICY 

 
The Panel received the Discretionary Rate Relief Policy and were given an overview of the 
report by the Local Taxation Manager.  
 
After some questions of clarification, which were answered fully, the Panel decided to 
recommend to Cabinet that they approve the recommendations in the report. 


